
 

 

Dear Parent 

 

Swimming for Holiday Club Children   

 

We are pleased to advise that all Holiday Club children attending the Water Week sessions will have the opportunity to 

swim. 

  

In order to participate, your child will need the following: 

 

 Named swimming bag 

 Named swimming costume/swimming trunks 

 Named towel 

 Verruca sock(s) if your child has a verruca(s)  

 Swimming hats for all children with collar length hair or longer. These children will not, under any circumstances, be 

allowed to swim without a hat. We do not keep spares because of the problem with headlice.  

 

Children with the following will not be allowed to swim. 

 

 Wearing sticking plaster  Septic cuts 

 Tummy upset  Sore throat 

 Catarrh  

 

Children should not wear earrings on swimming days unless they can take them out and replace them themselves.  

 

We would be grateful if you could complete the slip below and return it by email to holiday.playscheme@loose-

primary.kent.sch.uk  

 

Thank you, 

Angela Seldon-Todd 

The Holiday Play Scheme Team 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 

 

Child’s Name_______________________________________ Class/School___________________ 

 

 

I give/do not give my authority for my child to attend the swimming session. 

(Please delete as appropriate) 

 

 

My Child:- 

 

□  is a non swimmer           

 

□  is currently learning to swim 

 

□  can swim a little but is not very confident in the water 

 

□  is a confident swimmer and has the following badges____________________________ 

 

□  has allergies that will prevent them swimming 

 

Signed____________________________________Date________________ 

 

Print Name______________________________________________ 
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